Not So Common Players 

P O Box 296, Clifton Park, NY 12065


Pat O’Donnell 371-6681



podonnell@cliftonpark.org 

www.notsocommonplayers.org   

 

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]



March 22, 2011
Not So Common Players – 2012 Season
Call for: Directors, Musical Directors, Choreographers, Producers, Costumers and Production Staff
Clifton Park:  Not So Common Players (NSCP) calls for directors, musical directors, producers, costumers and production staff for the 2012 Season.  The productions, sponsored by the Town of Clifton Park, are free musical theatre. Performances are April/May, July (on the Clifton Common), and October/November.  Submissions accepted through April 15th 2011.
NSCP’s first production was in June 2001…You’re Gonna Love Tomorrow…and has proven true for the group, now in its 11th  season.  Other shows include: Crazy For You, Queen of Hearts, South Pacific, Annie Get Your Gun, Guys and Dolls, 27 Million, Some Enchanted Evening, Little Shop of Horrors, Two By Two, Into The Woods, Little Mary Sunshine, Rockin’ the Night Away, National Icon, Pajama Game, Red Hot and Cole, They’re Playing Our Song; Wizard Of Oz, The Spitfire Grill, Godspell, Bye Bye Birdie and Clue, the Musical, The Fantasticks, Once Upon a Mattress and Working.
In 2011 NSCP presents:  Anyone Can Whistle (April 29 to May 8th), Cinderella (July 15 to July 24) and Zombie Prom (October/November). 

2011 is the inaugural year for Not So Common Kids (NSCKids)—a 3 week summer program for children in Grades 2 to 8.  The summer show for the “KIDS”—Beauty and the Beast Jr. Check out the website for more information.  www.notsocommonplayers.org 

2012 brings staged readings to our production schedule.  Fall/Spring.

Directors are encouraged to submit for staged readings.

Interested Directors, Musical Directors, Producers, Costumers and Production Staff should mail a resume and show submission requests to:  Not So Common Players, P.O. Box 296, Clifton Park, NY 12065, Attention:  Pat O’Donnell.  Fax: 383-5088; email: patodonnell@cliftonpark.org.
Deadline for submissions is April 15th 2011.
The goals of NSCP are to encourage members of the community to get involved in musical theatre; to provide growth and learning experiences for all with each production; and to promote enthusiasm for musical theatre throughout the community 

For additional information: Sally Burke, 877-5648 (h) or Pat O’Donnell at 371-6681. www.notsocommonplayers.org 
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